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Discussion Item No. 2019-8-D.1-Recycling Update: Authority project manager John Schott reported 
on the current state of recycling markets. 

Jim Irvin asked if there were any additional topics to be discussed. Rhody Holthaus asked if everyone 
received a letter from MDE about the new office building recycling requirements. Not everyone had 
received the State letter so copies of the MDE letter were distributed to all. 

Jim asked again if there were any additional topics to be discussed. There being no additional 
comments or discussion items, the meeting adjourned at 12: 20 p.m. 
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